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Year 9 Production—The Crucible 

On Friday 10 February Year 9, accompanied by The SISKY Players (our Year 10 drama group), 

performed Arthur Miller’s play ‘The Crucible’: an exciting portrayal of events from the witch trials of 

1692 that took place in Salem, Massachusetts. This performance was the culmination of a huge 

amount of work undertaken by students both in their lessons and in their own time. The students did 

an excellent job of bringing out the dramatic side of these events, and clearly had a fun time 

performing this challenging play. The production was well received by the audience, with lots of 

positive comments on the show and praise for the various talents of the performers.  Pictures of the 

performance are below and on the next page of this bulletin. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Primary  
Year 1 and Year 2 students have been creating coins that they had designed earlier in the term and making ‘wanted’ posters for some naughty 
pirates. In mathematics Year 1 students have continued to learn about the place value of numbers to 20. In Year 2 students have started to learn 
about multiplication.  Year 3 have learned a lot this week in IPC about Tutankhamun - and researched who the archeologist was that found the 
tomb, and when.  They have also continued their writing about Leon and the Place Between.  The story is really magical, and has helped the 
children produce some really descriptive writing.  Year 4 has produced some excellent 
final results with their design technology projects: designing a game using knowledge 
that they acquired while learning about the Ancient Egyptians in their IPC topic: 
Temples, Tombs and Treasure. The children have also, this week, made their own 

adventure comics in 
English and computing 
lessons.  Year 5 has been 
busy writing poems 
inspired by their class 
book. The King of the Sky 
is set in Wales and deals 
with some challenging 
concepts, which the 
students have 
empathised with. They 
have learned all about 
racing pigeons and the 
pigeons who were 
awarded medals for their 
bravery and work 
delivering messages 
during WWII. The 
students have produced 
some excellent poems, 
information booklets and 
fact files.  In English, the 
Year 6 students planned, 
wrote and edited their 
own version of ‘A Boy and a Bear in a Boat’, titled ‘A girl and a Gorilla in a Gondola.’ 
They focussed on adding description, writing in the past 
tense, punctuating speech with inverted commas and 
starting a new paragraph for each new speaker.  

Monday  27 February 
Start of new half-term 
ASA Programme 
 

Tuesday 28 February 
Open Day  
ASA programme 
 

Wednesday 1 March 
ASA Programme 
 

Thursday 2 March 
World Book Day 
ASA programme 
 

Friday 3 March 
ASA programme 
 

Saturday 4 March 
Dorm trip to Khao Yai National Park 

Monday 27 February— Saturday 4 March 

 
 
 
 
 

Attendance to school is important!  
Research shows that students who are 
absent for more than 10% of lessons 
will make much less progress than 
students attending at least the expected 
95% of lessons. 

Please avoid missing school days 
unless unavoidable! 

Students in Year 1 to Year 12 should be 
in school by 07:45. Late students miss 
learning and key information. 
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Year 9 Production—The Crucible 

More photos of the production are below: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent and Toddler Group  
Every Monday and Wednesday there is a parent-toddler group within the Early Years section of the school. It is a great opportunity for young 
children between the age of 1.5 to 2 years old to come and play with children of their own age and start to get used to the school environment 
with the security of a parent also being present. There are a limited number of places available. Anyone interested may find out more 
information by either contacting the Admissions Officer, Ms. Goong at admissions_ky@sis.edu or by speaking to the Receptionist. 
 
Term 2—Term 2 Tennis After School Activities  

This term, students from Year 9 to Year 11 have been participating in a weekly tennis 
ASA . Regular participants have had an opportunity to learn the rules and unique 
scoring system, improve their physical fitness, and perhaps more importantly, have a 
lot of fun! Who knows, the next Roger Federer or Serena Williams may be within our 
ranks!   

The St. Stephen’s International School 
Khao Yai Weekly Bulletin 

Dr Kevin Hylands 

Head of Campus 

2022 - 2023 Bulletin 16: Monday 27 February 2023 

 
 
 
 
 

Attendance to school is important!  
Research shows that students who are 
absent for more than 10% of lessons 
will make much less progress than 
students attending at least the expected 
95% of lessons. 

Please avoid missing school days 
unless unavoidable! 

Students in Year 1 to Year 12 should be 
in school by 07:45. Late students miss 
learning and key information. 

 


